Associated Builders and Contractors

Rhode Island

Honorable Chairwoman Anastasia Williams
Chair House Labor Committee

Rhode Island State House

Providence, RI 02903

March 1, 2021

Re: HB 5404 An Act Relating to Public Property and Works—Minority Business Enterprise
To: Honorable Chairwoman Anastasia Williams and Committee Members

From: Associated Builders and Contractors, Inc./RI Chapter (“ABC/RI”)

ABC/RI respectfully opposes HB 5404. Due to time constraints ABCRI would like to go
on record in opposition of this bill and provide written testimony in the near future.

Thank you for the consideration of ABC/RI’s concemns.

Sincerely,

Maureen E. Grillo, President
Associated Builders and Contractors, Inc./RI Chapter
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